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Please Follow
Please follow us on Facebook and watch your emails for 
announcements on upcoming events in September.

Backpack Brigade was a Success!
In August we were able to provide back-to-school backpacks for 
DeLuz children from TK - 8th grade. A special thank you to Hunt 
Heroes, Operation Homefront and Homefront America. 

Friendly Reminder
Safety is a primary concern for our families. Now that children 
are back in school there is considerable foot and vehicle tra�c. 
Please drive carefully and follow the 15 mile an hour speed limit. 

Welcome to the Team
We are excited to welcome two new Resident Specialists to our 
DeLuz team. Meet Ana Montano. She is a proud mother of three 
children and enjoys hiking. Also, meet Miriam Solis who loves 
her pets and is an avid camper. If you need assistance, please 
stop by or call the o�ce so our Resident Specialists can help you.

Backpack Brigade was a Success!

As PSC season begins to wind down, I am 
reminded of the feelings that go along with 
moving to a new duty station, adjusting to new 
neighbors, taking on a new role, and trying to 
�nd a sense of connection and community. The 
unique challenges and sacri�ces of military 
families inspires us to continually improve our 
service delivery at Hunt Military Communities. 

During September we will have several 
community-wide focuses. The �rst is Suicide 

Prevention Month. This month we will be hosting several speakers and 
sharing important educational materials on this most important topic. 
On average, 22 active or retired service members take their own lives 
each day, and unfortunately I know this pain too well having lost 
several of my Marines to suicide. We can help those in need by 
learning the warning signs and the appropriate resources available to 
help service members in need. Please look at the schedule of events 
you can attend and help us make mental health a priority for our 
military families. 

The other notable event is the anniversary of 9/11. In memory of those 
who lost their lives and those whose lives are forever changed, we will 
be hosting Never Forget Walks in each of our communities. 
Additionally, we will have an opportunity for children to write a 
100-word essay on “What It Means To Be A Patriot,” to help them grasp 
the sel�ess commitment of their family service member. More 
information to follow on both of these important events. We look 
forward to your participation. 

Thank you for allowing us the opportunity to serve you. 

Brian Stann

CEO

Hunt Military Communities

HuntMilitaryCommunities.com

Our CEO’s Message



IS GOING “PAY” PERLESS!

HuntMilitaryCommunities.com
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Bene�ts of Paying Online
Eliminates the Need to Drop O� Payments
Secure Payments Can Be Made Right from Your Phone
or Device
Payments are Posted to Your Account Immediately
Email Receipts are Sent Directly to Your Inbox
Never Forget a Payment Again, Set Up Recurring
Account Payments
Pay Without Fees for Direct Bank Account Payments

The Safe, Secure, and Seamless way to make payments.

Please contact our o�ce if you need assistance setting up online
payments via the Hunt Resident App/Portal or WIPS. 

WIPS
walk in payment system

Scan the QR code with your
phone to download the 
Hunt Resident App

Starting September 1st HMC will be accepting online payment options only.
Residents may utilize the following online payment services:

Hunt Resident App      • Hunt Resident Portal • WIPS Walk In Payment System


